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Hello everyone,

Good afternoon everyone and thank you for another
wonderful week at Newby and Scalby.

It has been brilliant to see the after school clubs begin
and to hear how much the children have enjoyed being a
part of them.  I gather that there are still some places
available, so if you are interested, please do contact the
office or see the bottom of this newsletter for more
information.  Lunchtime clubs will commence from
Monday, with staff and year 6 children running a plethora
of activities to enjoy within the lunchtime break.

It has been my pleasure to welcome members of the
Friends of Newby and Scalby to the school today, as we
plan the forthcoming events to be happening for the rest
of the year.  If you would like to help at one of these
events, know a little bit more about the Friends or
become a volunteer, please do contact the office and
they will be able to put you in touch.

Have a lovely weekend and thank you, as ever, for your
incredible support.

Mr Wriglesworth

Update from the head 

Friday 17th January 2025
 

Important Info 

Diary Dates

Week commencing 20.01.25 - Menu Week 1

Please park considerately and safely when
dropping off and collecting children and where
possible follow the voluntary one way system to
ease traffic congestion. 

Inconsiderate parking can compromise the
safety of our pupils and inconvenience our
neighbours.

Voluntary one way system.

Dates For Your Calendar 
Autumn Term

Next Week

21.01.25 5BT Swimming Lesson

For the future

03.02.25 Dallowgill Group 1 
05.02.25 Dallowgill Group 2 
14.02.25 Break for Half Term 
24.02.25 Return to School after Half Term

           DREAMS Point
Winners

Team Success 

https://www.newbyandscalby.coastandvale.academy/for-parents-and-carers/dropping-off-and-collecting-children/
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Class 1A & 1S

Class 0C & 0S

EYFS

Year 1

What a busy week in EYFS! In writing, we have created a story map
and actions for our Talk 4 Writing story ‘The Gingerbread Man’. 

In maths, we have started our learning on mass and capacity, the
children have done a fantastic job using the scales to predict and
find the mass of different objects. 

We have been very busy baking gingerbread men! The children
have measured and mixed ingredients, rolled out their dough and
decorated their own biscuits. Yummy!

In phonics, we learnt the sounds ar, ur, oo and or.

We are in need of more junk modelling! Please save your boxes
over the weekend and bring them in next week.

This week the children have been looking at the Queen’s Hat in
Talk 4 Writing. We have looked at different iconic locations of
London such as Trafalgar Square, Big Ben and Buckingham
Palace!

In Science, the children have had the opportunity to use their 5
senses. The children have been able to taste different flavours of
crisps, look through telescopes, listen to different hidden noises
in bean bags, feel different types of materials and smell some
smelly scents!

In phonics we have been learning about the alternative sounds
for ai (a, ay), ee (e), igh (i, y) and ar (a).
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Year 3

Class 3C & 3WR

Year 2

Class 2S & 2MT

This week, Year 3 have participated enthusiastically in a range of
activities. In the Delta Spelling Competition using Emile, they’ve worked
hard and demonstrated great effort. We’re excited to see how their
performance reflects in the spelling league in the coming weeks!

In Gymnastics, they have shown great teamwork and skill while working
on unison sequences. They have been a part of some excellent
gymnastics routines, contributing to the overall success of each pairing.

On Monday, we all enjoyed engaging with a series of riddles, which
served as a fun writing hook for a suspense story. It was wonderful to see
how they reflected on and expressed how their emotions shifted as they
solved the clues. This activity really helped to spark their creativity for
their writing.

In History this week we have continued our learning about
castles. We found out that King Stephen was on the throne when
Scarborough Castle was first built.

We have been talking about Goals and Dreams in PSHE and have
decided what we need to do to achieve different goals. I wonder if
anyone in Year 2 will succeed in achieving the goal of counting to
10 in Chinese!

How do 3 children move across the hall using 3 hoops without
stepping outside the hoops? Amazing work Year 2s in solving this
problem together and working as a team!
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This week, Year 4 have been developing our toolkit for our portal
stories. We have been learning lots of new techniques to improve
our descriptive writing. In reading, we have begun to explore the
beginning of ‘‘The Iron Man’. In maths we have looked at equivalent
fractions and adding improper (top heavy) and mixed number
fractions.

Class 4S & 4M

Year 5

Year 4

Year 5 are really enjoying their Science work on Earth and Space.  
We have been astonished by how far away some of the planets are.  
We tried to recreate a scale model on our field but only managed
up to Saturn!  Can the children remember the crazy fact about
Venus?  Ask!

We are working on building up our suspense writing skills and this
week have been using personification to give objects and things
human characteristics e.g. ‘A murder of crows danced in the
moonlight.’  WOW!

Weekly spelling challenges are being set on Emile.  Please
encourage your child to complete these challenges at home and
let us know of any issues with logging in.

Class 5G & 5BT

In geography, we have learned all about flora and fauna and begun
to understand that different biomes have vegetation belts within
them. 
Only 2 more weeks before our residential. Please pass on any
information or worries that you or your children may have to a
member of staff, so that we can help. Groups and rooms have been
organised and your children will find these out once we arrive.
They have all been placed with at least one person that they have
asked to be with. 



Attendance
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EYFS

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 5

Year 6

99.%
98.4%

94.2%

Class 6BA & 6BL

Year 6

Attendance matters. 
Coming to school on time, every day is vital to achieving the best possible
outcomes as well as learning good habits which will benefit everyone in the
future. Below is this weeks’ attendance.

Miss Cousins 

Mrs Allenby 

Miss Scuffham 

Mrs Stubbings 

Mrs McGuinness/Mrs Tipple

Mrs Clayton/Miss Elliott

Mrs Wadley/Mrs Rowe

Mrs Smith/Mrs Winspear

Mrs Murphy

Mr Bolton/Mrs Trousdale

Mrs Gortzak/Mrs Winspear

Mrs Bates/Mrs Trousdale

Miss Blakeley

96.9%
96.9%

87.6%

95.9%

89.7%
90%

92.7%

92.4%
95.2%

Miss Scott 94.1%
93.3%

Week 2 attendance winners

Congratulations to Mrs Smith’s
Class

Year 6 have really enjoyed their Science this week on electricity!
They used food items to create circuits and used their knowledge
to draw these using scientific symbols. They resisted eating an
eletrical wire (or strawberry lace!) to ensure their circuits worked
well with all the components.
In English, they have been writing persuasive letters to the creators
of the board game Jumanji. After reading the book, they have
written to complain about the terrors that they have been put
through. They have worked hard to use formal language choices.

PE has given the children opportunities to test out their
leadership, explaining games to small groups as well as practising
matching and mirroring in gymnastics. 
We are proud of the enthusiasm that lots of them showed in
organising and running their own club. We hope these go well
once they start next week.

100% Attendance Winner
Week 1
AlfieClass 3WR
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Assistant
Headteacher
Designated

Safeguarding Lead

Sarah Tipple Ellie Cousins
EYFS Teacher

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

Helen Wardman
Inclusion Manager,

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

    

Ensuring our pupils are safe and well looked after is our key priority.

Safeguarding

All staff have received Safeguarding training to ensure that they can recognise signs and
symptoms of abuse and also how to report/act if a disclosure is made.

Concerns about the safety or welfare of a child? Contact us: 01723 365686

Out of hours contact number: 0300 1312131

For more information: 
https://www.newbyandscalby.coastandvale.academy/about-our-school/safeguarding/

Adrian Vipond
Trust Safeguarding

Lead

Other News

Tom Wriglesworth
Headteacher,

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

Afterschool Clubs
There are still some places on the following afterschool clubs. You can sign up via the MCAS app.
Monday Y5/6 Drama Club 
Monday Y3/4 Dance Club
Tuesday KS2 Boccia Club
Wednesday Y1/2 Golf Club

Lunchtime Clubs
Lunchtime Clubs start next week. Sign-ups have taken place this week and pupils will be informed
on Monday if they have a place at a lunchtime club. 

MCAS App - Help
This guide is for use by Parents and will explain how you can Save your Card Details within MCAS
for use on future purchases. Save your Card Details.

Attendance Rewards
Well done to 4S who received their 1st attendance reward last week for completing their Newby &
Scalby Attendance Tracker. Unfortunately, due to a broken McFlurry machine, they’re having to
patiently wait until next week to enjoy their reward!
Congratulations to 2S, who have enjoyed their second reward and 3C who will be enjoying theirs
next week.

https://docs.bromcom.com/knowledge-base/how-to-save-card-details-for-future-use-within-mcas/?search=mcas%20payment

